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Little Bees Children Self Help Group

P.O. Box 68933, Juja Road – 00622 Nairobi, Mobile: 0722-455222

Email: slittlebeesorphans@yahoo.com / lucyamoloodipo@yahoo.com

5th November 2010

TO SPONSOR HALDORA

FROM NICOLE ACHIENG CLASS FOUR 

Dear Sponsor,

RE: DAP REPORTS FROM SEPTEMBER TO NOVEMBER 2010

Greetings from Little Bees Centre in Kenya. 

Nicole has been well, in her health and very busy in third term. I bought her a pair of shoes, green T-shirt and a nice shrit. She was very happy, Nicole promises you to work hard next year; she will be in Class 5.
Nicole grows tall, mid-brown, ever shy, talks less but very bright. Nicole told me she promises to be the best in the last third term test. 

After a good performance Nicole needs a good dress for x-mass and dinner as usual. 

Nicole’s always happy with your sponsorship. 

Thank you very much for your sponsorship.                                                                    
Best regards

Mama Lucy. 

